
May 1, 2020 

 

 

It is anticipated that we will offer “NO” programs or activities until at least 
October 2020: 

 

Update May 1, 2020:    
 
 
As a result of community spread of COVID-19, the Barrhaven Seniors' 
Centre is closed indefinitely.  All activities we hold there, and elsewhere 
in Barrhaven, will not resume until the City and Province lift all Public 
Health restrictions about both social distancing and the size of 
gatherings.  
 


